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94 -224 

Mr. Jeffrey Gratz 
Federal Facilities Section 
U. S. Environmental Protection Agency 
Jacob K. Javits Federal Building 
26 Federal Plaza 
New York, New York 10278 

Dear Mr. Gratz: 

WAYNE AND HAYWOOD SITES - SCHEDULE FOR SUBMITTAL OF CERCLA DOCUMENTS 

The purpose of this letter is to confirm our telephone conversation of April 
11 in which we discussed the schedule for submittal of a revised Wayne 
proposed plan and for the Maywood feasibility study and proposed plan. As we 
discussed, your comments on the Draft Final Wayne proposed plan are currently 
being incorporated and a revised plan will be mailed to you by April 14. All 
changes between the March 27 draft and this version will be shaded, so that 
you can easily identify the differences between the twd documents. A draft of 
the Maywood proposed plan will also be sent to you at this time. The purpose 
of sending you this copy, in advance of the formal submittal, is to receive 
your feedback on how the dispute resolution language is incorporated before 
finalizing the document. I will wait to formally submit the Maywood 
feasibility study and proposed plan until Tuesday, April 19, to allow you a 
few days to provide comments on the advance copy. 

I appreciate your willingness to review an advance copy of the Maywood 
proposed plan and the early comments that you provided on the Wayne proposed 
plan. I believe that providing comments early and allowing us to resubmit 
drafts during your reviews'will ultimately shorten the time i.t will take to 
finalize these documents. I am still striving to release the Wayne proposed 
plan in mid-May and the Maywood one by the beginning of June. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (615) 576-5724. 

Sincerely, 

Susan M. Cange, Site Manager 
Former Sites Restoration Division 
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